

Thursday 23rd June

Weekly Newsletter

Non-Uniform Day—Friday 24th June THIS WEEK

On Friday 24th June children can wear their own clothes.

We are asking for donations to one of our class charities, you can choose which one you donate to.

Donations are to be made on Pay 360 please—suggested donation of £1 per child.

Class Charities:

Reception Mountain Rescue

Year 1 Alder Hey Children's Hospital Year 2 Chorley Hedgehog Hospital

Year 3 Urban Outreach

Year 4 Lancashire Wildlife Trust Year 5 Derian House Hospice

Year 6 Bolton Hospice





Diary Dates

Wed 22nd & Thurs 23rd June

Thursday 30th June Monday 4th July

Tuesday 5th July

Tuesday 19th July Thursday 21st July Year 6 Production @ 6.30pm
Reception Trip to Imagine That
Key Stage 2 SPORTS DAY—1.30pm

Rec & Key Stage 1 SPORTS DAY—1.30pm Year 6 Leavers Party 7-9pm

Year 6 Leavers Party 7-9pm
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 6-7pm

Classes for Next Year

Reception: Mrs Ashton

Year 1: Mrs Hesketh/Mrs Brown

Year 2: Mrs Bullen Year 3: Miss Bateson Year 4: Mrs Robertson

Year 5: Miss Gill Year 6: Miss Shaw

Children will spend time with their new teachers on Moving Up Days on 7th & 8th July.

Good Bye and Good Luck

Miss Roocroft and Mr Litchmore have both got new teaching jobs in September so will be leaving us at the end of term. We wish them every success in their new jobs!

Welcome to Miss Bateson

We are delighted to announce that we have a new teacher joining the team in September.

Miss Bateson will be teaching Y3 next year. She will be spending lots of time in Y2 over the next few weeks to get to know the children.



Well Being Leads

This week, the well-being leads have focused on 'Give' as a way to support well-being. They have suggested:

- · Give a smile to someone
- · Give a compliment to someone
- · Offer help to carry things for somebody
- · Make a card or gift for a friend or family member
- · Give your time to listen to and talk with a neighbour or friend